
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov
Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)blandrum@sled.sc.gov

CC: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov
Date: 7/25/2017 9:46:49 AM

Subject: Re: SC EMD

Darryl, please reach out to the fire marshal and set that meeting up for the same location to begin 30 
minutes following the EMD meeting. Plan that for 30 minutes. Thanks
 

DV
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Broome, Darryl 
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 9:00:17 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Hayden Grooms; Tori Beth Black; Catherine McNicoll; Lily Cogdill; Brandon Landrum - SLED 
(blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Cc: Page, Hank
 
Subject: RE: SC EMD 
 
It will be myself and Hank
 
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 4:22 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms; Tori Beth Black; Catherine McNicoll; Lily Cogdill; Broome, Darryl; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.
sc.gov)
 
Subject: SC EMD
 
​Folks from the SC Emergency Management Division will come to our office on August 7th at 1pm for a follow 
up to last Friday's meeting. We want specifically to talk about how EMD interacts with LGOA.
 
I expect three or four people from EMD, and we'll have three or four (me, Catherine, Darryl and whomever else 
Darryl wants to attend).
 
Lily, please reserve the 3rd floor conference room for this from 1-2pm. Please also see if we can have power 
point equipment.
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Thanks
 
DV
 
 
 
 


